
Dear Children of the Orphanage, 

I hope this letter finds you in good spirits. I want you to know that you are never alone. Each and 

every one of you is cherished and loved, even from afar. 

Life may have brought challenges your way, but remember that you possess incredible strength 

and potential. Your resilience and courage are truly inspiring. 

Take each day as a new opportunity to learn, grow, and dream big. Always believe in yourselves, 

for you are capable of achieving wonderful things. 

Know that there are people in the world who care about you and are rooting for your happiness 

and success. Keep smiling and shining your light! 

With warmest wishes and heartfelt compassion, 

Your Friend 


